
File No.: 0-1101311/3/2023-DADF-Dept 

Department of Animal Husbandry and Dairying 

IT Division 

Krishi Bhawan, New Delhi 

Dated: 16/10/2024 

OFFICE MEMORANDUM 

Subject: Decommissioning of dahd.nic.in Website and Transition to 
dand.gov.in - Reg. 

With the approval of the competent authority, it is hereby 

communicated that the DAHD website (dahd.nic.in) will be officially 

decommissioned by 21.10.2024. All digital traffic will henceforth be redirected 

to the new website (dahd.gov.in), effective immediately. 

2 The new website has been developed using the latest version of Drupal, 

offering improved security, better performance, and a more user-friendly 

interface. It has undergone a security audit by a CERT-In-empanelled agency 

and is in the process of being tested for the "Certified Quality Website 

(CQW)" as per the Guidelines for Indian Government Websites (GIGW) 3.0. 

25 All officials, subordinate offices, and autonomous bodies are hereby 

requested to update their records and redirect references or links, if any, from 

the old website to the new website address. 
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(Dr. Badal Biswakarma) 

Director (IT) 

To, 

All DAHD's staff/ Subordinate Offices/Autonornous Bodies 

Copy to: 

) PPS to Secy (AHD)/ PS to AS (V1)/PS to (AHC)/ PS to (SSP)/ PS 

to (SC)/ PS to (Advisor) 
i) NIC to upload on website/e-office notice board


